
I I Edward Grasser <eddie&ksafariclub.org

nforma Sheep Working Group Meeting
Gary Stevens <gayat&s©cs.corn> Sat, Jan 3, 2C5 ai. 8.57 AMTh: banrger1 9@yahoo.corn. tsprakeraIaska.net, tony. avalok@aiaska gov, aaskarategrns corn,bruce.dfe@a’aska gov
Cc: &k30O6@aaska net, ecice©aksafarcluborq. thorstaceygmaiLcorn, Kandkstarhand. netsamkodakbeercamp corn want43grna corn, corn

3ood Morning,

Jrfortunately, can t make it today. I sincerely appreciate the ntation and look forward to working waneveryone in the future Hopefully, will see most of you at the pcorning AC and BOG rneetngs.

Thanks for being involved:
Gary

Original Message-----
From: Brett Barringer <: 1: -.

To: Ted Spraker< . •:.;::. .:>, tony.kavalok <: -: :;: >; alaskanate
<.: Ei”i. •> bruce.dale >
Cc: Tom & Spencie Netschert < . - Eddie Grasser<. :>; ThorStacey <: :r:.. :- >; Mark Richards <a. Gary Stevens

.>; Sam Rohrer<: .. ::: :: -:--:: >; Joe Want< .‘j:-:Kevin Kehoe < •

Sent: Fri, Dec 26, 2014 7:15 am
Subject: Informal Sheep Working Group Meeting

All,

We will be having an informal sheep hunting working group meeting Saturday January3rd. The meeting will take place at lOam in the Alaska fish and game headquartersconference room on Raspberry Road. The informal working group includes membersfrom the Alaska Professional Hunter’s Association, Alaska Backcountry Hunter’sAssociation, Alaska Outdoor Counsel, Alaska Chapter Wild Sheep Foundation, KenaiChapter of Safari Club International, Fish and Game, and the Alaska Chapter of SafariClub International. We formally request your presence to observe our informal workinggroup’s discussion. I understand this is short notice. Please RSVP, so we can account forfood and refreshments. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Dr. Brett A. Barringer
President Alaska Chapter SCI

cell
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Re: Informal Sheep Working Group Meeting
Gary Stevens <garyat&scs.corn> 1, )ec 26, 204 at ft25 ATh: barringer 19©yahoc.corn, tspraker@ataska.net, :ony ka ck©aaska.gov aaskanategn&Lccr,ruco dae@aaska gcv
Cc: elK30O6@aask net, edde@aksafacLh og thorsteceyg! Don kardKcsta8nG eswrkodiakbercarip con, antj43@g’nal corn, kevnkenoe@aaskancorn

/torn log Brett,

I will be th e

Thanks,
Gary

Gary Stevens
‘.‘..

1’(J

—-Original Message——-
From: 8rettBarringer<:--:1a-’..c >
To: Ted Spraker ‘--o

--- tony.kavalok <
‘ - ->; alaskanate

trr>; bruce.daie<-: ..t
Cc: Tom & Spencie Netschert < ‘-::

- >; Eddie Grasser <: :‘:::::.:. :>; ThorStacey < m-r >;Mark Richards <.t : s.>; Gary Stevens
- > Sam Rohrer < > Joe Want <

Kevin Kehoe””’ ‘:t.%an-::m>
Sent: Fri, Dec 26, 2014 7:15 am
Subject: Informal Sheep Working Group Meeting

All,

We will be having an informal sheep hunting working group meeting Saturday January3rd. The meeting will take place at lOam in the Alaska fish and game headquarters
conference room on Raspberry Road. The informal working group includes membersfrom the Alaska Professional Hunter’s Association, Alaska Backcountry Hunter’s
Association, Alaska Outdoor Counsel, Alaska Chapter Wild Sheep Foundation, KenalChapter of Safari Club International, Fish and Game, and the Alaska Chapter of SafariClub International. We formally request your presence to observe our informal workinggroup’s discussion. I understand this is short notice. Please RSVP, so we can account forfood and refreshments. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Dr. Brett A. Barringer
President Alaska Chapter SCI
907 .-::73J cell
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Dall Sheep Workirg Group

Brett Barringer <bancer_19@yoo corn> Wed, Dec 24, 214 &. 1 1.8 AMepy-to: Brett Barringer <baringe 19yaoo corn>
To: ‘erk3Ca@ask.iner <&k3OO@aaska net:>, Eddie Sasser <edneaksafaricub.org>, Thor Stacey
<thorstacey@grnaii.com>, Sam ohrer Mark Richards
<kardk@starban.reP, Ted Sprker spraker©aasa, net>, Kevin Kehce <kevirkehoe@alasar corn>(ry Stevens ri&’cs corn> Joe Wart wan43grr&I corn

All,

have confirmation for a time and place. We will be meeting on Saturday January 3rd at
the fish and game office on Raspberry Road here in Anchorage. The rreeting wW be at
lOam. The office is locked and dosed, so we will be let in all at once, Please be there a
few minutes early, so we can start on time. Thanks and have a Merry Chcistma&

irett
c:c: ‘ex ri1


